
General Manager’s Report 
Plum Valley Heights Subdistrict of Roxborough Water and Sanitation District 

February 17, 2021 
 
Operations: 

• Relocation of PVH water line continues. 
• Facility Relocation Agreement for the PVH water line with Sterling Ranch CAB including 

temporary connection to service Sterling Ranch Filing 4 is an action item for approval this 
month. 

 
Inclusions: 

• Amended Inclusion Agreement for Linda McMakin’s property in Chatfield East is an action item 
for approval this month. 


